
GFWC Beaverton Woman’s Club JANUARY, 2022 
 

 

 GFWC BWC NEWS  
 

MONTHLY MEETING 
 

WE HAD OUR JANUARY MEETING ON 
JANUARY  4 TH OVER ZOOM.  WE HAD THREE 
GUESTS ATTEND.  THE PROGRAM WAS 
CHILDREN’S ADVOCACY.  THE SPEAKER WAS 
MAUREEN GALLAGHER FROM COMFORT IN 
STITCHES. 

  

 
They are a group who donates our time to make 

quilts and pillowcases for foster kids in Oregon. 

 
HELPING OTHERS:            

• 22 Holiday bags filled with items were  
delivered to a local domestic violence 
shelter.  Bags included toiletry items, 
hats, scarves, earrings, snacks, and 
candy. 

      
 
 
 

 2020-2022 OFFICERS 
President: Allison Belisle 

Vice President: Laura Gault 
Secretary: Leigh Teague 
Treasurer: Beverly Riddle 

 
http://www.beavertonwomansclub.com/ 

 

 

FEBRUARY MEETING 
 

 
 
   
BINGO: “HATS OFF TO YOU”      April 28,2022 

                        
                                                                              

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  

 

FEBRUARY 1, 2022 

PROGRAM: 

HEALTH/FITNESS 

7:00 PM  ZOOM 

UPCOMING DATES 

* Proposed Project Ideas due Jan. 20 

*Report Writing Workshop for Department 

Chairmen: Jan. 24 7 pm  ZOOM 

*February Monthly Meeting: Feb. 1 

*Reports due to BWC Feb. 13 

*Reports due to OFWC Feb. 15 

 

 

 

http://www.beavertonwomansclub.com/

